

May 31, 2024

Jijian Xu University of Maryland

Dear Jijian,

Congratulations on being selected as the winner of the 2024 Battery Division Postdoctoral Associate Research Award Sponsored by MTI Corporation and the Jiang Family Foundation. Formal recognition of this honor will take place during the PRiME Meeting in Honolulu, Hawaii in October of 2024. At that time, you will be presented with an appropriately worded certificate, a check for US \$2,000, and, at the discretion of the division chair, up to US \$2,000 in travel expenses.

Also, as an award winner, you are entitled to complimentary meeting registration which will be processed by ECS headquarters; you are not required to self-register for the meeting. Once early-bird registration is open, our membership services department will register you for PRiME and confirm with you accordingly.

As the Battery Division Postdoctoral Associate Research Award Sponsored by MTI Corporation and the Jiang Family Foundation winner, you are also hereby cordially invited to deliver an oral presentation of no more than 40 minutes in length. To assist you in the submission process, we request that you provide the following: an abstract of no more than 750 words, one separate image file containing all figures, tables, or images for your abstract (if any), the corresponding author full name, email address, institution, mailing address, and phone number, and the complete names/emails/affiliations of all co-authors. Please submit your abstract to JaneAnn Wormann at <a href="mailto:JaneAnn.Wormann@electrochem.org">JaneAnn.Wormann@electrochem.org</a> no later than <a href="mailto:June 10">June 10</a>, <a href="mailto:2024.">2024</a>. As we are currently in the process of scheduling talks for the PRiME meeting, it is imperative that we receive this information as soon as possible.

For the award announcement in *Interface*, the meeting program, and on the meeting website, we require a color photograph and a 250 word personal biography. The photograph should be in a pure **TIFF or EPS** file consisting of at least 300 DPI. If you submit a professional photograph, please obtain photographer permission, or credit and include the name of the photographer so that we can publish it. If you send a personal photo, please indicate that. Kindly send the photo and biographical sketch (as separate documents) to Genevieve Goldy at genevieve.goldy@electrochem.org by June 12, 2024.

Congratulations again on this recognition of your accomplishments! We look forward to celebrating this honor with you in Hawaii in the fall!

Sincerely,

Christopher Jannuzzi ECS Executive Director